
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR LOCAL LAW TO AMEND THE 
WALWORTH ZONING CODE TO ADDRESS ZONING FOR ADULT USE 

CANNABIS RETAIL DISPENSARIES 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a proposed Local Law is under consideration by Town 
Board of the Town of Walworth, New York, designated as Local Law No. 9 of 2022 To 
Amend the Walworth Town Code to Address Zoning for Adult Use Cannabis Retail 
Dispensaries.   
 
PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that the purpose of said Local Law to address 
zoning for adult use cannabis retail dispensaries in the Town of Walworth.  
 
PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that said proposed Local Law is on file at the 
Walworth Town Clerk’s Office located at 3600 Lorraine Dr., Walworth, New York, 
where it is available for public inspection during regular business hours. 
 
PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that a public hearing upon said proposed Local 
Law has been scheduled for the 17th day of November, 2022, at 6:34 PM, to be held at 
Walworth Town Hall, 3600 Lorraine Drive, Walworth, NY. An opportunity to be heard 
in regard thereto will then and there be given to members of the public.  Written 
comments may also be directed to the Walworth Town Clerk, Walworth Town Hall, 3600 
Lorraine Dr., Walworth, NY. 
 
 
Dated: November 3, 2022  
BY ORDER OF THE  
WALWORTH TOWN BOARD 
Aimée Phillips 
Town Clerk    
 
    
 


